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From:Claire Bentley
Sent:Sat, 9 Nov 2019 10:29:44 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for a new Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

I used to be a regular shopper at Aldi, and have always loved there products and prices. 
But since moving to Skelmersdale have found myself having to shop elsewhere, at a 
greater cost. The stores current location makes it hard to manage a shop. People take 
Aldi’s trolly’s to do their shopping all over the concourse, which means before you can 
even start you’ve got to go and search for one. Which isn’t much fun if you have children 
with you or are on a time limit. The car parking situation is not good either, with no 
designated parking zones for Aldi customers, it it really hard work to be pushing a trolley 
full of shopping all the way over the other side of the car parks, and can often be 
dangerous when your trying to control small children as well . A new Aldi store with 
there own parking would be really beneficial to everybody in the community, and 
potentially save people a lot of money, as the same shop elsewhere is almost double the 
cost. 

Yours,

Claire Bentley 

98 Castlehey 

Skelmersdale 

Lancashire 

WN8 9DS 


